
1

Sarah Ng

From: Anthony Tavella on behalf of DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox
Sent: Monday, 12 October 2020 9:10 AM
To: DPE PS Biodiversity Mailbox
Subject: FW: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan

 
 

From: noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au <noreply@feedback.planningportal.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 9 October 2020 3:29 PM 
To: DPE PS ePlanning Exhibitions Mailbox <eplanning.exhibitions@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Webform submission from: Draft Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan 
 
  
  
Submitted on Fri, 09/10/2020 - 15:29 
Submitted by: Anonymous 
Submitted values are: 
Submission Type:I am making a personal submission 
First Name: Keelah 
Last Name: Lam 
Name Withheld: No 
Email:  
Suburb/Town & Postcode: Fairlight 2094 
Submission file: [webform_submission:values:submission_file] 
Submission: To whom it may concern I object to The Cumberland Plain Conservation Plan . All advice from the Upper House 
Review into Koala Population makes it clear that housing development or any other development which requires clearing of habitat 
will be the death knell to this surprisingly healthy Sydney based koala population. The Chief Scientist’s recommendation for the 
area of land required for habitat corridors is being ignored to the peril of driving Koalas to extinction. . Urban spread must not be 
allowed. Housing consolidation can be best placed near transport hubs . Urban spread is not necessary. This land has previously 
been deemed offset land. . Loss of rural land, which is already offset land, still contains koalas. This means loss of 20% of the land 
on which our city food is grown. Building on what’s left of Sydney arable land is madness. Surely locally grown food is valuable 
asset? . This beautiful Cumberland Plain and its biodiversity is important for preventing extinction of the amazing asset, koalas, 
and ALL the biodiverse native plants and animals contained within. It helps preserve the variety of life on which we humans 
depend. . As a child I remember seeing koalas close to Manly and all the way up to Palm Beach.The lessons must be learnt. We 
must cherish and preserve what little is left of our famous unique Australian wildlife for all future generations. Koala habitat must 
not be depleted in any way shape or form. It must be increased. Yours faithfully, Keelah Lam  Fairlight 2094 Ph 

  
 
 
URL: https://pp.planningportal.nsw.gov.au/draftplans/exhibition/draft-cumberland-plain-conservation-plan 
 
 
 
  
   
 




